
I, Alesha Ault am urging you to vote NO on SB 978.  
 
Regarding the locked storage, "The requirement that any lawful firearm in the home be disassembled or 
bound by a trigger lock, makes it impossible for citizens to use arms for the core lawful purpose of self 
defense and is hence unconstitutional".  
  
Please vote no. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alesha Ault 
 
 


